
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear friends and supporters, 

It is hard to believe that this month marks 10 years serving the Lord in 

Priceville, Alabama!  This could not have been possible without your prayers 

and support!  On behalf of the Project Rescue Board of Directors, Executive 

Committee, staff, volunteers, Jeanie, and me, we want to thank you with 

all of our hearts.          

Ronnie Crocker, a mess ministering to messes 

 

 

 

 “Brethren, if anyone among you 

wanders from the truth, and someone 

turns him back, let him know that he 

who turns a sinner from the error of his 

way will save a soul from death and 

cover a multitude of sins.”  James 5:19,20 

It is certain that many souls have lost their way in this storm called Covid-19!  Regarding eternity, I 

believe the preventive measures for the pandemic will do more harm than the virus itself.  The devil 

is presently devouring thousands upon thousands of sheep who are now separated from the flock!  

Also, with so many of our fellow Christians sick and/or in quarantine, we have been praying more 

fervently to keep the saved out of heaven than we are to keep the lost out of hell.   

On this first day of the new year, let’s all stand still and remember that Jesus gave His life’s blood to 

cure a vicious virus called sin, which He “…shed for many for the remission of sins” (Matthew 26:27).   

Jesus also came to establish a spiritual hospital, His church “…Which He purchased with His own 

blood…”  (Acts 20:28).   

Therefore, in the coming days, let’s labor together to seek and 

save the many lost souls who have wandered away in the storm!     

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

“And he who reaps . . . 

gathers fruit for eternal life, 

that both he who sows and 

he who reaps may rejoice 

together.”  John 4:36 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 
 

 

David S. – in March Earl A. – in April Curtis J. – in April 

Gavin H. – in April Corey K. – in July William B. – in April 

Paul S. – in August Keith P. – in October David C. – in October 

William’s wife – In October 

 

Corey K – in November 

When the Covid-19 shutdown hit in March, we decided to keep our eye on the 

harvest, pray, serve, teach, and minister.   

 

From March through December, we received 32 souls, who were sent to us by 19 

churches of Christ.  Twenty of these men are continuing (62.5% success rate!).   

 

Twenty of these men remained in our care between 2 and 9 months.  Each day a 

member is here, is another opportunity to teach, baptize and teach!   

 

Project Rescue Covid-19 Pandemic Results                     

March-December 2020 


